
 

 

Tyseley & Hay Mills Ward 

Residents Meeting 
Weds 9th January 2019 

 

There were issues raised at the last Residents/Ward Meeting and I said I 

would arrange another meeting in the New Year.  

Residents are invited to join me at the meeting which will take place at 

6.30pm on the 9th January 2019 at:- 

The Scouts Hut which is at the Rear of 254 Spring Road, 

Tyseley, B11 3DW 

I will be feeding back on the issues raised at the last meeting along with 

updates on what is happening in our ward.  

Please come along and raise any concerns you have and take part in our 

meeting.  

Getting in Touch with Zafar 

Councillor Zafar Iqbal - Advice Bureaux 

Every Friday 5:00 PM till 7:00 PM 

at A.J House, 22 James Road, Tyseley, B11 2BA 

E-mail  Zafar.A.Iqbal@birmingham.gov.uk 

Phone 0121 303 2039 (messages) 

Mobile 07956154246 


	Tyseley & Hay Mills Ward Residents Meeting
	Getting in Touch with Zafar
	Councillor Zafar Iqbal - Advice Bureaux


